Parent/Guardian
Volunteers

If you're able to volunteer during the school day, here are

some things you can do:

Read tests to children with learning issues.

Help kids memorize times tables.

A parent can be a designated photographer so there are tons of
pictures to share for the yearbook.

Help the students make Christmas and Mother's Day presents.
Organize class parties.

Read to students (individually or in a group).

Read with students who need the extra TLC and practice with
reading to someone.

Assist with art projects (count out papers, cut papers, etc.).
Help organize a Valentine exchange.

Serve pie on Pi day.

Tutor students who are struggling.

Run a learning station, especially during special holidays. For
example, running a station doing science experiments on
pumpkins on Halloween.

Decorate the classroom.

Wash desks and help kids clean them out.

Making copies of and preparing activities.

Video record class performances and special events.

Help the librarian restock the books.

Take down or hang up bulletin board displays.

Cut and staple decodable books or sight word readers.

Prep center activities.

Organize books in the classroom library.

Scribe during journal writing (prek, kindergarten, and first grade).
Help set up school events.

Assist with fundraisers.

Supervise recess or the lunchroom.

Direct traffic at drop off or pick up.



Parent/Guardian
Volunteers

If you can't come in during the school day because you're
working or have younger children at home or any other
reason, here are some ways you can be involved from
home:

e Write thank you cards to staff members for teacher
appreciation week, holidays, and other special events.

e Cut out laminated materials.

e Create a virtual read-aloud

e Donate supplies so students could have their own. For
example, mini hand sanitizer, personal tissues,
whiteboard markers, pencils, etc.

e Preview tech assignments and test links.

e Share a token, tradition, food dish, dance, attire, etc. on
Flipgrid.
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